

Synapse Health Webinar Series: Responding to Government Subpoenas

April 8, 2021

Presented via live webinar.

This webinar is available for no cost.

View Recording

Responding to Government Subpoenas

Please join us on April 8, 2021 for our first presentation, where Lathrop GPM Partner, Eric Yaffe, and HealthPartners' Deputy General Counsel, Jeff Vigil, will review strategies for "Responding to Government Subpoenas." Eric and Jeff will discuss:

Subpoenas." Eric and Jeff will discuss:

- Key considerations for all health care organizations when responding to government subpoenas
- Strategies for effective oral and written communications when responding
- Best practices internally for subpoena compliance

Key Takeaways:

- 1. In-house personnel must memorialize all steps they take to gather and produce subpoenaed documents in the event issues or disputes arise later over the production.
- 2. Key constituents such as the CEO, Board of Directors, and General Counsel should immediately be made aware of any non-routine government subpoenas.
- 3. It's critical to work with the government to narrow the time frame and/or scope of the subpoena as appropriate, and to memorialize any agreements that you enter into with the government concerning the production.